Events

An initiative the Armenian youth of Toronto have organized for May 8, 2010.
United We Rock! The Concert for Human Rights.

The event is being organized by a joint committee comprised of all the Armenian youth and student organizations in Toronto, in Partnership with STAND Canada and The Zoryan Institute.

Other organizations participating in our initiative include:
Hope for Rwanada, Sentinel Project, Nepomak (Cypriot Youth of Toronto), The Assyrian Chaldean Syriac Student Union** and the Kurdish Youth of Toronto.

Cosponsored by Genocide Watch and the Cambodian Genocide Project.

We are also in talks with Human Rights Watch and The Canadian Museum for Human Rights and hope to have them on board soon.

The event will be a concert at Toronto's Yonge and Dundas Square, a public stage at the busiest intersection in Toronto. Around the stage each of the participating organizations will be setting up a booth and distributing information and engaging those present about the human rights issue that concerns them.

Please contact:

Daron Keskinian

Armen Karo Student Association

daron.keskinian@gmail.com 
